
Join LADOT, the Office of Councilmember Hugo Soto-Martinez, and the 
Office of Councilmember Nithya Raman for a virtual community town hall 
to learn about safety improvements coming to Hollywood Blvd between 
Gower St and Fountain Ave. City staff will be sharing details about a new 
street design concept that will:
• Help slow down excessive speeding
• Reduce pedestrian exposure to traffic
• Allow for safer turns
• Create dedicated space for people on bikes and scooters

Please join us to share your questions and feedback on how to make Hollywood 
Blvd safer!

Register today! 

Hollywood Blvd 
Safety and Mobility Project

Learn more about 
this project at: 

ladotlivablestreets.org/
projects/hollywood-blvd 

visionzero@lacity.org 

@ladotlivable

@ladotofficial

Scan the QR Code or visit: 
ladot.lacity.gov/hollywood

Thursday, February 1, 2024
6:00 pm

Can’t make it but want to stay involved? 
Scan the QR code to sign up for the mailing list. 

Virtual Town Hall


